
 

 

Update: 2021/22-salary increase  
 

The Informus dated 4 August 2021 refers. A follow-up meeting was held on 10 August 2021. After much 

deliberations, the employer tabled a final offer of 4% across-the-board.  

 

Members were balloted and agreed to settle for the 4%-salary adjustment, which was communicated to 

the employer. 

 

The PSA expresses gratitude to the members for taking part in the process. 
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